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Nemaha County Commissioners Meet

(KLZA)--The Nemaha County, Nebraska Commissioners have requested Mainelli
Wagner & Associates conduct a study on the request to close a road by Linn
DeBuhr.

DeBuhr has requested the south half of County Road 104-A, be closed between
two sections.

Commissioners also voted during their September 6th meeting to accept the
Fiscal Year 2016-17 Audit from the Nebraska State Auditor and placed it on file.

Sheriff Brent Lottman was authorized to renew an agreement for inmate phone
service with Protocall, LLC, with the County to receive a 38-percent commission
on all true gross revenue from collect and prepaid account calls and $2,500 worth
of phone cards free.

The Board also declared a 1992 Cornhusker Rock pup trailer as surplus
equipment and will allow RDO Truck Center to consign selling the trailer for a
4-month period on their yard. Commissioner Bohling was authorized to accept
any reasonable offer for the trailer.
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